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The Prez Sez… 
Empire Runners -  

   It has been my privilege to serve as club president. However, as many of you know, I will 

be stepping down this year. John Harmon, who has been treasurer the last three 

years, will also be stepping down. It is the hope of the current board to see some 

fresh people take up the banner and continue steering the club.  

There are currently four elected positions - president, vice president, treasurer, and 

secretary. None of the positions are a huge time commitment, although president and 

treasurer do take more time than the vice president and secretary positions. If you’re not 

sure you know what you’re doing - don’t worry. There are plenty of knowledgeable people who 

will help you out.  

There have been some exciting changes the last several years and there promises to be more to come. 

Our hope is that you will be part of that change. 

Nominations will happen at the November club meeting on the 18th. Elections will take place at the 

December meeting. 

Please contact me if you’re interested in any of these positions or if you have questions. 

Happy Running, 

Nathan Koch 

president@empirerunners.org 

 


